
 LETTER TO REQUEST CHANGE IN CURRENT HISPAMAR FILES

The purpose of this letter is to request the FCC change the FRN in the current Hispamar 
files (Files Nos. SAT-PPL-20121018-00183; SAT-MPL-20130319-00049) to the NEW 
Hispamar FRN (0022550339) now associated with Hispamar Satellites. This should 
result in the change in the Applicant name in the referenced files from Jansky-Barmat 
Telecommunications Inc. to Hispamar Satellites.
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